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O&G Industries’ Oneglia Elected to National Academy of Construction  

Napa, CA  – The National Academy of Construction (NAC) has elected Raymond R. Oneglia, Executive 
Vice Chairman, O&G Industries, Inc., as a member of its 2016 class. He was inducted October 20 at the 
NAC Annual Meeting here in Napa at the Silverado Resort and Spa. The 2016 class includes 30 new 
inductees. Three hundred industry leaders were considered for the NAC’s rigorous nomination and 
election process.  

“The new members of the National Academy of Construction represent the best of the best of those 
who have distinguished themselves through stellar careers and contributions to the engineering and 
construction industry,” said Wayne Crew, General Secretary of NAC.  “Our mission is to recognize these 
leaders and to share the academy’s reservoir of expertise in all facets of the built environment in service 
to our nation.”  

Oneglia is a family member of the fourth generation, family-owned O&G. He shares the running of 
the company with his brother, David, and cousin, Greg. He has been involved in industry-wide union 
negotiations for the Connecticut Construction Industries Association since 1972. He chaired the 
Negotiating Committee for the Laborers, Operating Engineers, Teamsters, and Carpenters for over 30 
years. He is responsible for many of O&G's acquisitions over the years, making O&G one of the foremost 
materials companies in Connecticut. He was instrumental in building relationships with Perini 
Corporation and TutorSaliba on the West Coast. As a result, O&G has been a joint venture partner on 
major projects around the U.S. 

 
Oneglia holds a bachelor of science degree from Union College. He is the recipient of the 2015 

Moles Member Award. 
# 
 

The National Academy of Construction, established in 1999, is an organization of industry leaders― 
construction users, engineers, designers, constructors, consultants, attorneys, sureties, and academics― 
who have made outstanding contributions to the engineering and construction industry. In addition to 
being a personal honor, election to the Academy allows members to volunteer their expertise to a variety 
of organizations, governmental and nongovernmental, for the betterment of the industry as a whole. For 
more information on this press release, contact Rusty Haggard at 512/557-7672 or email 
rhaggard99@gmail.com. 
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